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Stephen Hoffman

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Saturday, April 23, 2022 11:10 AM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net; 

regcomments@pa.gov; Troutman, Nick; Glendon King; Franzese, Evan B.; Eyster, Emily; 
IRRC

Cc: c-jflanaga@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCL Rule (#

7-569)

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 
 
Re: eComment System 
 
The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on 
Proposed Rulemaking: Safe Drinking Water PFAS MCL Rule (#7-569). 
 
Commenter Information:  
 
Pat THOMPSON  
(j-pthompson@comcast.net)  
2944 Banner Road  
WILLOW GROVE, PA 19090 US  

Comments entered:  
 
There are rules and regulations already on the books.  
 
Why have they not been followed through on. 
 
There has to be improvement but are we improving what has already been on the agenda for a 
long time but not taken care of? 
 
We need progress and I feel it can be done if you keep pushing through. 
So good luck with taking care of our community 
 
But let's do what we say we can do. Not just lip service.  
 
That goes for all issues. 
 
Pat  
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No attachments were included as part of this comment.  
 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
Jessica Shirley 

 
Jessica Shirley 
Director, Office of Policy 
PA Department of Environmental Protection 
Rachel Carson State Office Building 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
Office: 717-783-8727 
Fax: 717-783-8926 
ecomment@pa.gov  


